Legal Notice No. 36846

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that due to the Novel Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) and
Federal, State, and Palm Beach County’s Declarations of State of Emergency, the
City of Lake Worth Beach will conduct Planning and Zoning Board (PZB) meetings
via Communication Media Technology (*CMT"). The meeting will be conducted
on Wednesday, June 17, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible.

Live streaming of the hearing and public comment forms can be accessed at https:/
lakeworthbeachfl.gov/virtual-meeting/ to consider the following:

; Consideration of a request for a conditionhl use
permit to allow for a single dsstination ratail uge at 2507 North Dixie Highway,
pursuant to the City of Lake Worth Beach Land Davelopment Regulations (LDR’s)
Section 23.2-29, Conditional use permits. The subject property islocated in the Mixed
Use - Dixie Highway (MU-DH) zoning district. PCN # 38-43-44-16-25-001-0000.

Public comment will be accommodated prior to and during the meeting through the
web portal. If you are unable to access the web portal during the meeting, please
leave a message at §61-586-1687 to be read into the record by a staff member. Mailed
written responses can be sent to the Lake Worth Beach Planning and Zoning Board
at 1800 2nd Avenue N, Lake Worth Beach, FL, 33461 and must arrive before the hear-
ing date to be included in the formal record. Affected parties, as defined in section
23.1-12 of the Lake Worth Beach Code of Ordinances, who are interested in virtual
participation, must notify the City of their status and submit evidence they wish the
PZB to consider, five (5) days prior to the meeting for technical accommodation. For
additional information, pleage contact City Staff at 561-586-1687.
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